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July 31, 2020 
 

 

 

TO:  All Members  
 
FROM:  Damien T. K. Kim  
 
RE:  MEETING CANCELLATIONS - AUGUST  
 

The following meetings have been cancelled due to the continued global pandemic of 
COVID-19: 
 
 Wednesday, August 5, 2020, 5:00 PM:  Unit 2  
 
 Thursday, August 13, 2020, 5:00 PM:  Unit 1 
 
 Wednesday, August 19, 6:00 PM:   General Membership Meeting  
 
We have had a lot more cases reported over the past few weeks throughout our island 
chain, especially Oahu. Our numbers are far less than what is reported throughout the 
continental United States and around the world. We must continue to be diligent in 
keeping our social distance, frequent hand washing and wearing a mask. We must 
continue to do our part to keep our island and its people safe and protected as best as 
possible.  
 
Let us keep doing our due diligence so we can one day get back to normal.  
 
Until then, please stay safe, stay healthy and let us keep working together. 

 

 
Fraternally and Respectfully,  
 

 

DAMIEN T.K. KIM  
Business Manager/Financial Secretary 
 
DTTK:ac   
 

        


